
 

 

 

 

 

 

19.10.23 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Themed month: Our Planet, Space and Beyond  

Our school theme for this term is: Our planet, space and beyond. The intention of a theme is to 

connect learning in cross curricular ways to support our students in generalising concepts.  

Below you will find important information of upcoming events, please can I ask that you read this 

carefully to ensure you are aware of anything your child might need.  

 

Wear it wild 

On Thursday 2 November we encourage students to ‘wear something wild’ in support of the World-

Wide Fund for Nature. Lessons in KS2-Year 9 will be themed around issues raised on the WWF 

website. There will be a ‘best dressed’ competition, the ultimate wildlife quiz and a wildlife scavenger 

hunt. As a school we will be donating to one of these causes, https://support.wwf.org.uk/donate-to-

wwf we will have face paint on the door of reception in the morning and a collection bucket. Any 

donations will be collated and students will support in making a decision based on what cause to 

support. 

 

Bake Off  

This year the Bake Off will be themed around our school theme. If students would like to enter they 

should bring their bake into school on their set day, in a named container. If possible please provide 

any allergens that may be in the items. Please can I remind you we are a nut-free school. 

All school students can bring in money to purchase items at break and lunch time. We advise no more 

than £3. The money raised will go towards purchasing new equipment and resources for the food 

technology room.  

The dates are as follows.  

Monday 6 November – KS2 and year 7 (Theme: Land and Sea) 

Monday 13 November – Years 8 and 9 (Theme: Space) 
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Monday 20 November Years 10 and 11 (Theme: Sci-Fi / Life beyond Earth) 

 

Tuesday 21 November 2023 – School theme day  

Students will be off timetable and participating in a range of workshops throughout the day in their 

year groups. They should wear their own clothes.  

One of the workshops involves recycled plastic. From now until the 14 November we are looking for 

recycled, clean plastic bottles, any old umbrellas; specifically, those that are clear and have a neck 

ring handle and metal wire coat hangers.  

 

We hope that students enjoy the activities and workshops that are being delivered over the course of 

November and are able to take information from these which might inspire them to make a difference 

or develop their knowledge further.  

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to let me know.  

 

Yours faithfully 

Miss D. Carter 

Assistant Headteacher (Years 8 and 9) 

 


